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Between Thanksgiving and Christmas the pets in the North Pole
become pretty lonely. While all the elves are making toys, Santa
checking his list, and Mrs. Claus preparing flight plans, there
isn’t anyone around to play with our pets or give them snuggles.

Dear

After seeing how lonely our pets can get, we decided to begin
a foster program. Taking care of an animal for a short time, or
temporarily, is called fostering. Foster care is important. Many
animal rescues have foster programs for animals looking for
their forever homes, but you can also foster pets while their
families can’t take care of them.

We will be sending some of our North Pole pets to homes of
kind children so they can get the attention and love they
deserve. As a foster you will take care of the pets and take
them on adventures with you. On Christmas Eve, Santa will scoop
them back up and bring them back home to the North Pole.

If you’d like to apply to foster one of our North Pole Pets
please fill out the attached application. Set your application

by the front door and we’ll be sure to pick it up!

With joy and cheer,

Do, el

Tersonal Assistant to Santa Claus




